
This is an invitation to students in grades 5 through 8 about our Drama Club Program...

Our Drama Club program will begin on Wednesday, October 13.

● Drama Club will meet on Monday and Wednesday afternoons right after school until 5
pm.

● There is no fee to participate.
● We are still under COVID-19 guidelines, so we will have to wear masks during

rehearsals.  We will work on two productions this year.  The first will be the Christmas
Pageant.  We will record the pageant and present it on our YouTube Channel.

● The second presentation will be a showcase that we have in the springtime.  This
show will be outside on the patio next to the playground with a live audience.  Drama
Club members will have input into what numbers will be presented.

● The directors are Ms. McCormack and Ms. Petkanas.  The producer is Mr. Clagnaz.
● If your child is interested in participating, our first meeting will be on Wednesday,

October 13 in the Auditorium.  Pick-up is at 5 pm from the front of the Auditorium.
● If you are in the Family Mass Acting Ministry, you can come to the Drama Club

meeting on the 13th and then go to the Noah's Ark dress rehearsal in the Chapel.


